
 
November 2016 

 

Visitor intro:  ​We had 40 members in attendance this month. 
 

Announcements:  ​Annual elections will be coming up in January.  The current board 
is as follows:  

President: Gordon Creighton 
Vice President: Jock Cameron 
Secretary: Brian Becker 
Treasurer: Kris Wigness 
Librarian: Kris Wigness 
Events Planner: Roy Benson 
 

If you would like to run for any of the positions let the club know at December’s meeting.  
 
Presentation:  
Dave Peterson presented an ancient tool called a Sector.  It can be used divide an 
object into equidistant parts.  He brought down paper templates for members that were 
interested in making a set for themselves.  
 

Here are a few links in case you missed it.  
https://www.byhandandeye.com/sector-secrets/ 
https://www.byhandandeye.com/?s=sector 
 
Main Event: 
The club had its annual swap meet.  Several members brought down tools and 
materials that they no longer wanted/needed and they were set up for a silent auction. 
We also had books for sale that were donated to the club by Joel from Tools for 
Working Wood.  
 
Next Meeting: 
Open House December 19th, 2016 
Members can bring down projects, tools, jigs for a little show and tell.  Friends and 
family are invited to come down to see our work.  
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